
[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002286
Date 11 May 2018

Use of agency social workers

Request:

Please can you provide the following information under the Freedom of Information
Act:

1. The number of qualified social workers who were working on a temporary
(agency) basis at the Council on Monday 2nd April 2018, analysed by:

a) Children’s Services social work roles – 24.4 FTE
b) Adults’ Services social work roles – Information not recorded

2. What was the total spend by your organisation on temporary (agency) social
work professionals during the financial year 1/4/17 to 31/3/18.
The Council does not record separately the cost of social agency worker staff.


